
Hi Sam, 
 
On behalf of the project, I would like to thank you and your inspector on a successful 
inspection of the bypass systems. 
 
We are happy the inspector was able to find issues and order their correction before the 
systems was released to the transport contractor. 
 
I will review the report and issue to our client accordingly. 
 
Thanks again. 
 
 
Regards, 
Karam Badaoui 
Area Package Engineer, WorleyParsons 
Yarnima Power Station Project 
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